
From: Daniel Barker [mailto:Daniel.Barker@communities.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 22 January 2018 15:00 
To: Planning 
Subject: Land north of Bicester Avenue - 17/02534/OUT 
 
I acknowledge receipt of your letter and environmental statement relating to the above proposal. 
 
I confirm that we have no comment to make on the environmental statement. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Daniel Barker 
Planning Casework Support Officer 
Planning Casework Unit 
5 St Philips Place, Colmore Row, Birmingham B3 2PW. 
daniel.barker@communities.gsi.gov.uk   T: 0303 44 48063 
 
PCU General Enquiries: pcu@communities.gsi.gov.uk  Telephone: 0303 44 48050 Visit us on GOV.UK: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/ministry-of-housing-communities-and-local-
government        Twitter - https://twitter.com/mhclg 
 
 
 
 
 
********************************************************************** 
This email and any files transmitted with it are private and intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient the E-mail and 
any files have been transmitted to you in error and any copying, distribution or other use of the 
information contained in them is strictly prohibited. 
 
Nothing in this E-mail message amounts to a contractual or other legal commitment on the part of 
the Government unless confirmed by a communication signed on behalf of the Secretary of State. 
 
The Department's computer systems may be monitored and communications carried on them 
recorded, to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. 
 
Correspondents should note that all communications from Department for Communities and Local 
Government may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful purposes. 
**********************************************************************************
* 
 
 
This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 
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Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action. 
 
 


